
                                                                                                      
 

 

Stratford Police Department News Release 
 

The 2013 Click It or Ticket enforcement mobilization runs from 

November 26 through December 1. 

 
As the busy Holiday season kicks off  and Stratford motorists take to the 
roads,  it is important that everyone buckles up every time they go out, both 
day and night – no excuses.   
 
While belt use nationwide hit a record high of 86 percent in 2012, according to 
the U.S. Department of Transportation’s National Highway Traffic Safety 
Administration, there are still thousands of vehicle drivers and passengers 
who are not buckling up – and the result can be tragic.  NHTSA statistics 
show that in 2011, 21,253 passenger vehicle occupants were killed in motor 
vehicle crashes and 52 percent were not wearing their seat belts at the time 
of the crash.    

 
In the interest of public safety and as a partner in this year’s Click It or Ticket 
mobilization, The Stratford Police Department increasing enforcement 
efforts to save more lives on our roadways.  Motorists are urged to fasten 
their seat belts, day and night, for each and every trip; and encourage your 
loved ones to always buckle up too … you could save them the cost of a 
ticket, and even their life. Click It or Ticket.  
 

ENFORCEMENT MESSAGE 
The message to the public is:  "With the 2013 Holiday travel period fast 
approaching, Connecticut’s law enforcement agencies intend to promote safe 
driving and increase the protection of all motorists.”  Law enforcement officials 
are out on the road enforcing the State occupant protection laws and issuing 
citations to those who are unbuckled. 

“No Excuses.  Buckle Up.... It's the Law. 
It's Enforced.” 

For more on the national Click It or Ticket mobilization, please visit 
www.nhtsa.gov. 
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Offering more from forest to shore 
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